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Learning Journey 
 

On Tuesday we were very lucky to go to St 

George’s school to meet the author and 

illustrator Paul Geraghty, along with lots of 

our favourite book characters.  We thought 

Paul was so funny and we enjoyed listening 

to his story ‘The Hoppameleon’. 

 

  

Star Learners 
 

Well done Harvey, you have 

done some super maths 

learning this week. You were 

able to read word problems, 

work out the operations 

required and show how you 

found the answers. 
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Information for Families 
 

 

 

 
 

We hope everyone has a lovely holiday.  

Love from Mrs Cheney, Mrs Pirie and 

Mrs Meyer 

 

 

 
         

 

Next Week 
 

After Easter we will be starting our new 

theme, ‘The Great Fire of London’. 

Mrs Marwick has now finished her 

placement at another school and we 

can’t wait to have her back with us. 
 

 

  


